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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

CASNR joins Field to Market to improve agricultural supply chain efficiency
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CASNR is joining Field to Market: The Alliance for Sustainable Agriculture, a leading multi-stakeholder initiative working to unite the agricultural supply chain in defining, measuring and advancing the sustainability of food, fiber and fuel production in the United States. Field to Market has created a unique tool called the Fieldprint Calculator that allows producers to assess sustainability, said AAEC’s Donna Mitchell McCallister.

BELTWAY BOUND
Capitol Idea: CASNR congressional fall interns bound for Washington
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Three students from CASNR will be spending their fall semester working as interns in the nation's capital. This year's CASNR fall interns include Bryce White, a graduate student majoring in agricultural communications from Lubbock; Myranda Villanueva, a senior majoring in agricultural and applied economics from Converse; and Shannon O'Quinn, a senior majoring in agricultural communications from League City.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Agricultural symposium with ties to Latin America set for Oct. 6-7 at Texas Tech
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A scientific symposium aimed at innovations in agricultural science will be held Oct. 6 to 7 at several locations on campus, said AAEC’s Carlos Carpio. Known as the '5th Symposium of Zamoranos in USA,' the event focuses on professional development and networking for agricultural professionals. The symposium is of particular interest to alumni of Zamorano Pan-American Agricultural School in Honduras.

Houston Livestock Show 

        & Rodeo Scholarship Luncheon

        Tuesday, Oct. 17, 2017

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 21, 2017

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom


	

	
	Nine CASNR faculty and staff members recently were honored for service and support during a special 2017 CASNR Awards evening ceremony at the Department of Animal and Food Sciences livestock arena. Earlier in the day, CASNR faculty participated in a retreat at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center that focused on faculty advising, student retention, academic integrity and handling student issues. An overview of the college was provided by CASNR Interim Dean Steven Fraze.  >> More
CASNR's Homecoming Breakfast set for Oct. 21 in Red Raider Ballroom
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CASNR is inviting friends from across campus and the region to the college's 56th Annual Homecoming Breakfast on Oct. 21 at Tech's Student Union Building. The breakfast, which kicks-off at 8 a.m., will be held in the Red Raider Ballroom. Parking is available east of Drane Hall. Breakfast is free; but a $15 donation is encouraged. 

Later in the day, the Red Raiders face the Iowa State Cyclones. 

Williams joins College of Agricultural Sciences & Natural Resources staff
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Matt Williams has been named assistant director of development for CASNR, effective Sept. 18. "It's with great excitement and anticipation that we welcome Matt," said Jane Piercy, CASNR's Director of Development and External Relations. "He will be crucial in our efforts to raise more financial support for our students, faculty and programs." Prior to joining the CASNR staff, Williams served in the Texas Department of Agriculture. 

New shade system at Texas Tech Beef Center keeps cattle comfortable, healthy
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An innovative, new animal welfare product recently installed at the Texas Tech University Beef Center is providing researchers a unique opportunity to evaluate the impact that shade can have on animal health and wellness. The shade system was developed and sold by NetPro, an Australian company that focuses on animal welfare products and solutions for livestock producers. 

Melissa Currie takes post with Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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Melissa Currie has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Landscape Architecture, effective Sept. 1. Her research interests include community resiliency, foreclosure effects from the Great Recession, and the impacts of the built environment on health with implications for how communities rebuild following disaster. Her work has recently been published in the Journal of Urban Design and Action Research.

Texas Tech livestock, meat judging teams open fall with solid showings
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Texas Tech's livestock and meat judging teams opened the 2017 fall competition campaign each with second-place finishes at the National Barrow Show in Austin, Minn. The livestock team came within one point of taking the overall title, coming in just behind Western Illinois with 3,205 points, thanks to three individuals finishing in the top 20 overall. Will Gibson, a senior from Newton, Miss., finished eighth overall.

GALLERY: CASNR’s Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Members of Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center staff hosted their annual Ag Fest on Sept. 1 at the animal and food sciences' livestock arena. A clear sky and temperatures in the low-eighties brought students, faculty and staff out for an afternoon filled with fun and information. Numerous student organizations within CASNR were represented. A live country-and-western band and hamburger dinner rounded out the program.

Grill Thrills: El Rey Smokers takes Raider Red Meats BBQ championship
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The El Rey Smokers Competition Team took overall grand championship honors at the annual Raider Red Meats Barbecue and Ribeye Championship. Sponsored by the Kansas City Barbecue Society, the event took place Aug. 25-26 at the AFS building. "Having a big-name sanctioning body over our event like the Kansas City Barbecue Society really sets us apart," said Tate Corliss, Meat Lab manager and director of Raider Red Meats.

GALLERY: CASNR Advisory Board meets to track progress, future course
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Departmental vision and updates were in the spotlight as CASNR’s Advisory Board met in a special session prior to the start of the university's fall academic semester. The Aug. 24 gathering included a welcome and introductions by CASNR's Interim Dean Steven Fraze, followed by the college's department chairs then presenting vision and update presentations on their individual programs. 

GALLERY: New semester begins with SSC Agri-Techsan Training Days
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Team building was the focus for the more than 20 students attending a two-day training program for CASNR’s Agri-Techsans, the college's award-winning organization of student recruiters. Held Aug. 24 to 25 in the Goddard Building, the sessions were led by CASNR Student Recruiter Brandyl Calley and featured Steve Fraze, CASNR Interim Dean and Cindy Akers, CASNR's Associate Dean for Academic and Student Programs.
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